Sculpture Trail Update — Twinberrow Foundation

New volunteers have recently assisted Mike Doughty in installing new sculptures, hopefully a regular
work party will attend monthly until the autumn to maintain the Trail.

Recent additions include 'Kites in the Trees' which are 5 hanging umbrellas with colourful dangling
items on fishing line - from Cam Hopton School;

Mosaics from Cam Woodfield Junior School;

Creativity Circle from GL11 - hanging colourful hoops;

Re installation of 3 Bags full nursery rhyme plaques;

The bottle top boards are still awaiting a permanent resolution;

Please note that the Leo the Lion mosaic has been temporarily removed for restoration.
Unfortunately there has been a very negative report on activity in Twinberrow Woods. | received a
phone call late last night to report a new vision concerning Vale Vision - a photo shoot of a man
wearing the briefest of thongs! There were 3 men and they were quite un-deterred that they were
in a public place (which as we all know is quite often visited by lone mothers with small

children). They told a witness they were doing an advertising shoot for underwear.

Linda Cherry for the Sculpture and Trail team



